CENTRAL TEXAS GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT (“District”)
NOTICE OF HEARING ON SPACING VARIANCE

NOTICE: the General Manager of the District has determined the following application(s) are administratively complete, conducted a
technical review of applications, and prepared recommendations for consideration by the Board of Directors (“Board”): A preliminary
hearing on a spacing variance will be held on Tuesday, September 17, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. at the District’s office at 225 South Pierce
Street, Suite 104, Burnet, TX 78611, in accordance with the District’s rules. The proposed spacing variance request and its underlying
application is available for inspection at the District’s office.

The Board of Directors may deny or grant the spacing variance request based upon the evidence received at the hearing and
notwithstanding the General Manager’s recommendation.

In order to request a contested case hearing on an application, the applicant or an affected person, in accordance with District Rules
must provide the District with a written request for a contested case hearing seven (7) days before the date of the intended action
stated in this notice and appear before the Board at the hearing and oppose the application. Written requests received after this
deadline will not be considered timely filed, and will not be further processed by the District.

Spacing Variance Request for well #8739
Applicants Name & Address:

Whitewater Springs Water Supply Corporation Pumping Capacity:

2312 Whitewater Drive More than 17.36 gpm but less than 30 gpm

Bertram, TX, 78605 Purpose of use of the water:

Address of Well Location: Public Water Supply

310 Murphy Drive, Bertram, Texas Recommendation by General Manager:

Comments: It is the intent of the General Manager to recommend approval of
The well location does not meet spacing from property line the Spacing Variance Request.

For information about a spacing variance application or submitting a contested case hearing request, contact the District by phone at
512-756-4900, in person at 225 S. Pierce, Suite 104, Burnet, Texas , or visit the District’s website at www.centraltexasged.org.

These proposed permits, if issued as final permits, would authorize the permit holder to withdraw and beneficially use groundwater
within the Central Texas Groundwater Conservation District according to the terms and conditions set forth in the permits.

Certification: I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that on August 30, 2024 at or before 2:00 p.m., I posted and filed the
above notice of meeting with the Burnet County Clerk’s office for posting in the hallway of the Burnet County Courthouse in a place
convenient and readily accessible to the general public at all times. I also certify that a copy of the notice was posted on the door and
on an outside window of the District office and that they will remain so posted continuously for at least 72 hours preceding the
scheduled time of said meeting in accordance with the Texas Government Code, Chapter 551.

Gt Sortds”

Mitchell Sodek, General Manager
Central Texas Groundwater Conservation District
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